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           12th March 2019 
 

School Eisteddfod & Red Nose Day – Friday 15th March 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians,  
 
On Friday 15th March 2019, the school will be celebrating St David’s Day and Red Nose Day. In the morning we will be 
holding our annual Eisteddfod, and then in the afternoon we will be holding a range of activities to raise money for 
Red Nose Day and new ‘Guided Reading and Phonic Books’ for Foundation Phase pupils.  
 
As a school council we are inviting pupils (and staff) to dress up for the day in either traditional Welsh Costume or in 
RED with a link to Wales. E.g Rugby/Football Sports top. 
 
In the afternoon we will be running a range of games and holding a cake sale to raise money. The games we will be 
running are – 

 Find the Red Nose 

 Penalty Shoot Out (weather permitting) 

 Hook A Duck  

 Lucky Dip 

 Play your cards right. 
 
All the games and cakes will be between 20p and 50p, so if you wish to take part please bring a donation on the day.  
 
The school council and year 5/6 will be busy making cakes on Thursday afternoon in preparation for the event. If you 
love baking we would be very grateful for any cake donations to help us with our fund raising efforts.  
 
As a school council, we are using this event as part of our efforts to continue fundraising for new ‘Guided Reading 
and Phonic Books’ for Foundation Phase pupils. We are delighted to say we raised £65.50 from World Book Day and 
were very proud of everyone’s effort. The judging was very difficult but we are pleased to announce our winners – 

 Nursery – Niamh Foster & Mila Lloyd-Jones 

 Rec/Year 1 – Matei Grigoriu & Hannah Walters 

 Year 1 / 2 – Josh Roberts & Evie Walters 

 Year 3 – Ted Jones & Sophia Wrench 

 Year 4/5 – Oliver Whitley & Maddison Roberts 
 
Please note – There will be NO forest school for Nursery (Miss Jones’ Class) on this day. Nursery pupils will have the 
chance to buy a cake before they leave at the end of the morning if they wish.  
    
Should you have any queries regarding any of the above, please contact Mr Lloyd or your child(s) class teacher. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

  

 

Ysgol Tanyfron School council  
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